
Dear Parents,

It’s time for Holiday Homework!  Your child is bringing home a construction paper turkey today.  Please cut out the turkey shape, glue it to the tag board and help your child DISGUISE Tom Turkey as a different animal or character in hopes of avoiding being caught for Thanksgiving Day dinner!  Please use any items you find in your home to create your turkey’s disguise.  Some suggestions for disguising the turkey may be:  a sheep, a cat, Superman, a pilgrim, Indian, etc. Some pictures of actual examples are featured below. Please return the turkey by Friday, November 11th.  Good luck and enjoy working on this project with your child.  Gobble, Gobble!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Krafft
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